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    As a research physicist who has spent the past 30 years of my career in  
atmospheric science, I am surprised that government agencies, politicians, and  
much of the public have been manipulated by a political agenda with no  
scientific basis, which is the best way to describe the "non-link" between CO2  
and global warming.  There is virtually NO physical science to support any role  
of man's generation of Carbon Dioxide (CO2) in climate change.  All of this  
pseudo-science is driven by poorly conceived computer modeling and represents a  
political agenda that uses science and the public as pawns. 
     
    Carbon Dioxide is critical for plant life and therefore to animal life and  
to regulate it as a pollutant is a total misunderstanding of its role in life  
and the role that man plays in the environment. 
     
    Rather than restating all of the scientific arguments I suggest that you  
contact Senator James Inhofe's EPW Committee staff member, Marc Morano, who has  
done an excellent job of collecting an overwhelming amount of peer-reviewed  
science (see: 
http://epw.senate.gov/public/index.cfm?FuseAction=Minority.Blogs&ContentRecord_id=84e9e44a
-802a-23ad-493a-b35d0842fed8) that clearly demonstrates that there is no basis 
for the EPA to regulate Carbon Dioxide. 
     
    Since Carbon Dioxide is such a minor greenhouse gas compared to water vapor  
it would make much more scientific sense for the EPA to regulate HUMIDITY!   To  
regulate Carbon Dioxide empowers the creation of a carbon trading scheme that  
is, in essence, the trading of hot air.   
     
    In fact, carbon trading makes even less sense than the trading of  
derivatives by Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac.  As global temperatures continue to  
drop I would think that the last thing that the EPA would want to do is to be  
responsible for another trillion dollar economic disaster. 
     
    From my perspective, there appear to be many more top scientists who do NOT  
believe in AGW and CO2 as a critical element in climate change and see that the  
SUN is the active determinant for climate. 
     
    Sincerely, 
     
    John W. Brosnahan Research Physicist 
    Vanderpool, Texas  78885 
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